
PSA Annual Intersectoral Members’ meeting - Gqeberha 

(East London & Mdantsane Areas) 

The PSA Provincial Office in Gqeberha is excited to invite our members in the East London and 

Mdantsane areas to the upcoming PSA Annual Intersectoral Members’ Meeting which will be held as 

follows: 

 

Date : March 20, 2025 

Time : 08:30 to 14:00 

Venue : ICC East London  

 

This will be a fantastic opportunity for our members to connect with some of the top managers and some 

board members and share valuable information. This meeting is exclusively for members in the East 

London and Mdantsane areas, as well as those who can be able to attend this momentous occasion 

since there will be no transport allocation. To add to the excitement, the first 220 members who 

confirm their attendance will receive a special surprise item on the day! To secure your spot to participate 

in this enriching experience, please register your name with your shop steward who will escalate it to the 

Gqeberha office OR send your name, department, and place of work to our Gqeberha office as soon as 

possible not later than the 14 February 2025 to Gcobisa.butana@psa.co.za. Remember, there are only 

220 tickets available! 

 

In addition, you will also have the chance to win prizes and vouchers through various interactive activities 

supplied by our business partners.  Plus, we are introducing a special lucky draw for members who bring 

along two or more new application forms. 

 

Do not miss out on this wonderful opportunity to connect with people in the PSA including your peers and 

to gain insights that can benefit you as a member. Walala, Wasala. We cannot wait to see you there! 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE (GQEBERHA) 

09-01-2025 
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